
Calendar
2/10/2025 - Poetry Cafe - Details to
follow
6/10/2025 - Y6 residential to PGL
Liddington (All week)
6/10/2025 - Reception Open
classroom - Details to follow
13/10/2025 - Individual school photos
14/10/2025 - Parents evening
15/10/2025 - Harvest Service in the
church @ 9:15am
16/10/2025 - Parents evening
20/10/2025 - Sycamore open
classroom - Details to follow

This afternoon in our celebration collective worship
our school was buzzing with excitement as I
introduced our new head pupils and deputy head
pupils!
The process of choosing these pupil leaders was
truly inspiring. I had the privilege of interviewing nine
fantastic candidates, all of whom were incredibly
worthy of the role. Each one impressed me with their
brilliant attitude, thoughtful responses, and genuine
keenness to take on this important responsibility. It
was a very difficult decision because everyone was
so amazing, and I’m incredibly proud of every single
child who put themselves forward. Commiserations
to those children who were not selected but I have
another leadership opportunity for them in the near
future!

After careful consideration, I am delighted to
introduce our new head pupils: Hanna and Elijah!

I am also thrilled to introduce our new deputy head
pupils: James and Cassidy!
I know they will do a brilliant job of representing our
school and being fantastic role mo
dels for everyone. We can't wait to see all the great
things they will achieve this year!
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Dear families,

Have a great weekend,
Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

2025-2026 Term 1

Attendance

Year to date: 96.12%
This week: 96.95
Congratulations: 100% Acorns



This weeks Gem
Point winners

Barn Owl
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Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR BIRTHDAY!

There are no birthday’s this week

This term’s value: Generosity

Focus on: Harvest
We're holding our annual Harvest Church Service on
Wednesday October 15th, to celebrate the season's
bounty and support those in need. 

The Harvest Festival service will be held in the school
hall and will be led by our head pupils and members
of the Collective Worship Committee. We'll sing
traditional harvest hymns and reflect on the
importance of gratitude and sharing. Leading up to
the service, we'll collect donations for the Swindon
Food Collective. We're asking for donations of tinned
goods and other non-perishable foods (please see
the list below). Your generous contributions will
provide essential support to local families facing
food insecurity. 

Parents are welcome to join us in the church from
9:15am.

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org



